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REPLY TO: 6EN-WR 

Ms. Patsy Clugston 
ConocoPhilips 
PO Box 4289 
Fannington, NM 87499 

Re: Notice that UIC Permit No Longer Effective 
Permit No.: 06SNMJ1P907! 
Well No.: Jicarilla 30-5 
Location: NE/4, Sec. 32, T 25N, R 4E 

Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Dear Ms. Clugston: 

The referenced permit, issued on June 29, 2001, is in effect until the well is plugged or 
the permit has been terminated. Your February 2, 2009, letter and a January 9, 2009, inspection 
indicate that the well has been plugged. Therefore, the permit for the well is no longer effective. 
Future use of this well for underground injection would require a new Underground Injection 
Control program permit. 

Please inform Mr. Ronald Van Wyk within 15 days from the date of this letter at the 
letterhead address or by telephone at 214-665-6459 if you believe that the permit should remain 
in effect. 

Sincerely yours, 

Jerry Saunders 
Chief 
Water Resources Section 

cc: BIA, Southwest Regional Office 
BLM, Farmington Field Office 
EPA Field Office 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Jicarilla Apache Nation 


